
 Ottawa, March 31, 2022 

 IMPORTANT UPDATE | Vaccination clinics continue 

 Dear parents and guardians, 

 I hope you are all well as March draws to a close and that you are feeling the spring slowly 
 creeping into your areas. 

 Various vaccination clinics continue in our schools and in the community. They remain one of the 
 safest ways to protect the health of our students. 

 COVID-19 Clinics 

 Vaccination clinics for children aged 5 to 11 years are still ongoing. We invite you to consult the 
 documentation prepared by your local public health unit. You will find useful information on both the 
 vaccines and the clinics offered. 

 ●  Ottawa Public Health 
 ●  Eastern Ontario Health Unit 
 ●  KFL&A Health Unit 
 ●  Leeds, Granville & Lanark Health Unit 
 ●  Hasting/Prince Edward Health Unit 
 ●  Renfrew Health Unit 

 School Immunization Catch-up Clinics for Grades 7-12 (Ottawa Schools) 

 If your child has not been able to attend a school-based immunization clinic organized by the 
 Ottawa Public Health office, there are a number of options available to your child to get vaccines 
 against certain viruses such as hepatitis B, human papillomavirus (HPV) and meningococcus. For 
 Ottawa schools, Ottawa Public Health is holding clinics in the community. We invite you to read  the 
 memo  on this subject. 

 I thank you for your cooperation and I wish you a safe and healthy weekend. 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 

https://www.ottawapublichealth.ca/en/public-health-topics/covid-19-vaccine.aspx#Cliniques-de-vaccination-contre-la-COVID-19-aprs-lcole
https://eohu.ca/en/covid/list-of-upcoming-covid-19-vaccination-clinics
https://www.kflaph.ca/en/healthy-living/covid-19-vaccine.aspx
https://healthunit.org/health-information/covid-19/protection/vaccine-clinics/?fbclid=IwAR04YYsQupJR8t2ozvA7JSJUIWWTld70b1a4XKBxevdoszWrbfFH_wGiV7s
https://www.hpepublichealth.ca/vaccine-booking/
https://www.rcdhu.com/healthy-living/immunization/
https://cepeo.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/ENG-Catch-Up-Memo-March-2022.pdf
https://cepeo.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/ENG-Catch-Up-Memo-March-2022.pdf

